
Covid-19 Behaviour – Student Guidance for academic year 2021-2022 
 
This guidance will be updated in line with Government guidance. We will keep you informed 
of any changes; please check back regularly to ensure you remain aware of the up-to-date 
information. 
  
Although this new academic year commenced without the significant level of Covid 
restrictions seen over the past 18 months, the risks associated with the pandemic remain.  
 
As a university community we need to work together to ensure the wellbeing of everyone on 
campus and act responsibly to protect the wider Bristol community. We are committed to 
supporting all our students to live and study safely, so you can continue to benefit from the 
in-person education and student experience that the University of Bristol is known for. 
 
As members of the University community, both staff and students have various 
responsibilities and requirements that they are expected to comply with, and these include 
ongoing Government guidance and legislation related to Covid-19.  
 
More than ever, we need to support each other, behave appropriately, and act with 
consideration and respect for the people around us.   
 
Covid testing and self-isolating: 

If you text positive you must self-isolate and if you are unvaccinated and in contact with 
Covid-19 you must also self-isolate. 

Please read the following information carefully: 

Stay at home: guidance for households with possible or confirmed coronavirus (COVID-19) 
infection - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

 
Travelling outside of the UK: 
 
The rules related to travelling outside of/returning to the UK remain significant and subject to 
change by the Government. Anybody undertaking overseas travel must follow the 
current Government advice regarding international travel, including quarantine if you have 
travelled to Bristol from abroad.  
 
Please ensure you check the list of which countries are exempt from/affected by the 
quarantine laws well in advance of travelling so you can travel safely and minimise any 
disruption to your university life. 
 
Further information: 
 
Further information about your studies in the 2021-2022 academic year can be found here.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Student Information Service by emailing 
coronavirus-student@bristol.ac.uk 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#main-messages
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#main-messages
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/red-amber-and-green-list-rules-for-entering-england
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/red-amber-and-green-list-rules-for-entering-england
https://www.bristol.ac.uk/students/your-studies/study-2020/
mailto:coronavirus-student@bristol.ac.uk

